
 Livonia Public Schools
Human Resources

Date:  April 10,2025                       
 
To:  Andrea Oquist, Superintendent
 
From: Jennifer Keatts, Director of Human Resources

Anthony Abbate, Director of Human Resources

Subject: Board Policy

We would like to request to be placed on the Policy Committee agenda for the April 14,  
2025, Board of Education Committee of the Whole meeting to present the following 
board policies:

GAC

GAF

GAEB

GBBA

 Thank you for your consideration.

JK

AA

 
 


